From: Rae-Anne Nguyen

To: Anthony Ward

Cc: Eugene Connolly

Subject: Safe Streets Committee terms

Date: Thursday, April 24, 2025 10:01:46 AM
Hi Tony,

Would you please pass on the below request to the select board for review? They asked us to
discuss how we would like the terms of membership to work and we have come up with a
schedule. Please let me know if you need more clarification.

Thanks,
Rae

Safe Streets Committee

On behalf of the members and the community, thank you again for formalizing our
role as a committee! We are excited to serve the town and keep the Safe Streets
Policy a topic of discussion when appropriate.

Currently, we have 5 members and are allowed up to 7. We would like to propose
alternating ‘terms’ such that not everyone would be up for renewal (or stepping
down) at the same time.

Our proposal for handling this now would be having the current members listed, and
then giving them ‘odd or even’ years for renewal.

Rae-Anne (Chair) - odd(2027)
Sam (V. Chair) - even (2026)
Justin - odd (2027)

Eric - even (2026)

Courtney (Secretary) - odd (2027)
TBD - even (2026)

TDB - odd (2027)
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Thank you for your consideration.


mailto:rnguyen0816@gmail.com
mailto:award@cascomaine.org
mailto:econnolly@cascomaine.org

